MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
AMES CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

AMES, JOWA . AUGUST 25, 2022

The Regular Meeting of the Ames Civil Service Commission was called to order by Vice Chairperson
Kim Linduska at 8:12 AM on August 25, 2022. As it was impractical for the Commission members
to attend in person, Commission Vice Chairperson Kim Linduska and Commission Member Harold
Pike were brought in telephonically. Mike Crum was absent.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF JULY 28, 2022: Moved by Pike, seconded by Linduska, to
approve the Minutes of the July 28, 2022, Regular Service Commission meeting.
Vote on Motion; 2-0. Motion declared carried unanimously.

CERTIFICATION OF ENTRY-LEVEL APPLICANTS: Moved by Linduska, seconded by Pike,
to certify the following individuals to the Ames City Council as Entry-Level Applicants:

Human Resources Assistant Lyle Davenport 77
Justine Wildeboer 77
Human Resources Officer [ Samantha Perry 88
Taylor McVay 82

REQUEST TO REMOVYE NAMES FROM CERTIFIED LIST FOR POWER PLANT
MAINTENANCE MECHANIC: Human Resources Director Bethany Ballou advised that the Power
Plan Maintenance Mechanic was certified by the Civil Service Commission on February 24, 2022,
with four candidates. We ask for the following two candidates on this list be removed from further
consideration, One candidate, Noel Sacris, withdrew from consideration due to finding another job
elsewhere, and, Josh Burns, was hired by the City.

Vote on Motion: 2-0. Motion declared carried unanimously.
COMMENTS: It was mentioned that at the meeting in September we will be discussing the
transition from City Clerk’s office to Human Resources going forward. The next Regular Meeting

of the Ames Civil Service Commission is scheduled for September 22, 2022, at 8:15 AM.

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 8:14 AM.

Kim Linduska, Vice-Chairperson Renee Hall, City Clerk



